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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Monday, 28th April, 2008

QUESTION NO. 4

QUESTION: Councillor J. Neville

“To ask the Manager for a detailed update on the proposed Naas Road Urban Design Masterplan, with specific reference to a time-frame for publication of a Draft Report?”
REPLY:
Expressions of Interests were sought in June/July 2007 from appropriately qualified consultants to prepare a draft Urban Design Masterplan for the Naas Road Gateway Corridor.  15 firms/teams expressed an interest in preparing this Masterplan.  On 2nd April 2008 a tender package was dispatched to 6 of the 15 firms who had expressed an interest.  The closing date for the submission of tenders is Friday 16th May 2008.  After this date the tenders will be evaluated and an offer made to the successful tenderer.  
It is envisaged that a draft Masterplan should be completed within 7 to 9 months after the successful consultant has commenced work.  Therefore, if a consultant is appointed in July 2008, a draft Masterplan could be ready by April 2009. 

